	DATE
	SUBJECT
	YEARS APPLIED TO
	REFERENCE
	REPLY YES/NO

	09.01.2019
	UPDATE
	EVERYONE 
	SPRING02
	YES


Dear Parents/Carers 

I hope you have all enjoyed the Christmas break. 

As you know Mrs Hughes returned to work as class teacher last half term and will now also be resuming her role as Headteacher, therefore Mrs Ford will no longer be working at school.

We are very grateful to Mrs Ford, Abbeyfields and The Three Rivers Trust for their assistance during Mrs Hughes absence and her return to work process.  

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Ford and all of the team in school for their hard work since the start of the school year. 

Best wishes to all for the New Year. 

Yours Sincerely

L Crofts

Mrs L Crofts                                 Mr A P Kidd
Chair of Governors                       Vice Chairman
